
Sacramento Southern Railroad - MOW Update 
March 4, 2013 

 
Hello All, 
 
I would like to thank everyone who kept things going while I was visiting family in southern California 
last week. 
 
Tuesday evening the crew worked on the pressure washer trying to find the problem to no avail. Cliff 
finished the light platform. So now it is ready to wire and test it. The frog was brought in and set on 
sawhorses so it can be worked on. Also on Tuesday the weed crew went down to Hood to work on 
the line and see how the spray job did. Thursday night the crew cleaned up the shop. 
 
Saturday the crew worked in the shop cutting the rail sections for the frog and doing a trash run. Then 
the crew led by Richard loaded the section gang machine and went down and met the docent train 
and gave them a show of how we change ties. There seemed to be a few people interested, maybe 
we will get some more volunteers out of the new class. Then the crew brought all the equipment back 
to the museum and put it away. The rail sections for the frog were delivered to the table to so work 
can be started on them.  
 
See you out on the line, 
Richard, Alan and Chris 
 

     

     


